
Evidence of attendance at the conference 

The following email was received May 22, 2007 

Greetings! 

  

The program and planning committee of the Teaching Professor Conference would 
like to thank you for attending the recent conference held May 18-20, 2007 at the 
Westin Peachtree Plaza in Atlanta, GA. 

  

We were delighted to have you participate in the conference, and hope you can begin 
implementing the many strategies, programs, and ideas presented in the sessions 
you attended.   

  

We value your thoughts and suggestions on how we can enhance any details related to 
the conference experience. Please complete the conference evaluation form by clicking:   

  

http://www.zoomerang.com/survey.zgi?p=WEB226FMVE7UHH 

  

Please forward this message to others in your delegation who may not have received it 
due to missing or illegible email addresses. 

  

Everyone who completes an evaluation (and includes their name so we can notify 
winner!) will be entered into a drawing for $50 good towards the 2008 Teaching 
Professor Conference registration rate!  Winner will be notified by phone or email 2-3 
weeks after the evaluation launch date. 

  

As promised, here is the final participant list.  It is provided to you in order to maintain 
contact with colleagues you met in Atlanta. Click on the link below or copy and paste it 
into your Web browser. 

  

http://www.magnapubs.com/images/tpattendeelist07.xls 
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We have gathered as many handouts from the sessions as possible. An email will be sent 
to you with the link within the next couple of weeks for your review.   

  

We look forward to seeing you at the 2008 Conference May 16-18, 2007 at the Gaylord 
Palms Resort and Convention Center in Kissimmee, FL.  Be sure to keep your Teaching 
Professor newsletter subscription current to receive timely information and insights into 
the teaching profession. 

  

Check out our website at www.teachingprofessor.com for complete up-to-date 
information on current and future programs. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
MaryAnn Mlekush 

Conference Manager 

The Teaching Professor Conference 

2718 Dryden Dr. 

Madison, WI 53704 

Phone: 608-227-8138 

Email: mmlekush@magnapubs.com 
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